
Lunchtime Learning 
February 15, 2024 at Noon 

 

A Day in the Life… 
Helen T. Brantley, PhD, Daniel P. Collins, JD, and Marc Davis, MA 

 
The panel will discuss a typical Agenda for a regular meeting of the North Carolina Psychology Board and 
activities of Board members.  The Agenda includes discussion of cases of legal/ethical cases both in an Open 
Session and in a Closed Session of a typical Board meeting.  Types of cases and ways in which they may be 
resolved will be presented. Operations of the Board office will be reviewed.  Committee activities and 
committee expectations of Board members will be presented.  
 
Fee: NCPA Members - $20.00; Non-members - $45.00 
 

Instructional Level: Basic 
Educational Format: PowerPoint, Lecture, and Q&A 
 

Learning Objectives:  
By the end of the institute, participants will be able to:  

1. name three committees on which Board Members may serve, 
2. name three steps involved in resolving legal/ethical cases, and 
3. understand how the law and rules are developed for regulating psychologists. 

 
Instructors: 

Helen T. Brantley, PhD served on the faculties of both Duke University and the University of North 
Carolina-Chapel Hill.  She began and directed the Forensic Psychiatry Service at UNC.  Dr. Brantley 
has been involved extensively in policy making within North Carolina, serving on North Carolina 
State legislative committees. Currently, she is chair of the North Carolina Psychology Board.  At the 
national level, she served as a member of APA’s Committee on Professional Practice and Standards 
and was co-chair during 2019.  Dr. Brantley was chair of the APA Task Force on Developing 
Guidelines for the Practice of Parenting Coordination and is currently chair of the Work Group for the 
Revision of Guidelines for Child Custody Evaluations in Family Law Proceedings.  She is currently 
co-chair of the Work Group for Revision of Child Protection Evaluation Guidelines for APA.  
 

Daniel P. Collins, JD has served as Executive Director of the NC Psychology Board since March 2013.  
Prior to his time with the Board, Mr. Collins worked for 15 years as a corporate and regulatory attorney 
for several organizations, including a national telecommunications trade association, a national home 
improvement chain, a pharmaceutical manufacturer, and an international law firm.  Prior to becoming an 
attorney, Mr. Collins served as White House Deputy Director of Research and Special Projects for the 
Clinton Administration.  He began his professional career as an Accountant and Auditor working for 
both a public accounting firm and a venture capital company.  Mr. Collins received his J.D. from 
George Washington University Law School in Washington, DC, and received a BS in Accounting from 
UNC-Greensboro. 

 

Marc Davis, MA, LPA has worked with the NC Psychology Board since 2017 as the Staff 
Psychologist/Investigator for the Board.  Marc’s duties for the Board include processing complaints 
and completing complaint investigations made to the Board against licensees.  Marc also acts as a 
support to other licensees to assist with answering questions regarding ethics and Board rules.  Prior to 
working with the Board, Mr. Davis worked in community mental health, where he provided 
psychotherapy services and completed psychological evaluations and assessments.  Marc also worked 
in community crisis services and oversaw crisis services in an 8 county area, providing clinical support 
to crisis clinicians and working to build relationships with community stakeholders.  Marc enjoys his 
position with the Board and its mission to protect the public and being a support and resource to 
psychologists in North Carolina.   



 

Continuing Education Information:  
This workshop is sponsored by the North Carolina Psychological Association (NCPA). NCPA is approved by the 
American Psychological Association to offer Continuing Education (CE) for psychologists. NCPA maintains 
responsibility for this program and its content. This workshop is offered for 1 hour of Category A credit.  
 
Attendance Requirement for CE Credit:  
To receive CE credit, you must attend the entire workshop. No credit will be given to participants who are more than 5 
minutes late at the beginning of the workshop. You must be present at the close of the workshop and sign-in and sign-out. 
You may not be excused early. Partial credit is not provided.  
 
References:  
Available upon request. Email Karen Gray at karen@ncpsychology.org 
 


